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June 6th, 1970 

Prof. José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr 
Pennsylvania 

My dear Prof, Ferrater Mora: 

We are very pleased to inforra you that we are 

sending to you by first class mail art engrossed certi­

fícate of merabership in The Hispanic Society of America, 

for your election December 8, 1965, as a full member. 

According to our records, you never received such a 

certifícate. We trust that it wili reach you in good 

condition, 

Yours very sincerely, 

June Blanchard 
Membership Librarían 
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